Bargaining Bulletin

Dear Members,

Today, your Bell clerical bargaining caucus opened negotiations with the company with a clear and united message.

In this opening session, Unifor representatives set the stage for this critical round of negotiations. The session was held online virtually, and additional sessions are planned throughout next week.

Together, we told Bell that we're going to fight for the future of good jobs at the company, which includes better pay, job security, and real changes to support better mental health.

The fact is, Canada's economy has changed, and member's wages need to reflect those changes. We deserve to not only rely on a job at Bell in the future, but to have wages that more than keep up with the cost of living.

We were joined by National Representatives as well as Quebec Director Renaud Gagné, Assistant to the National President Chris MacDonald, Ontario Regional Director Naureen Rizvi and Assistant to the Quebec Director Olivier Carrière.

Thank you for your support and solidarity. Your bargaining committee will continue to communicate updates throughout the negotiations, including mobilization and solidarity actions in the coming weeks.

In solidarity,

Bell Clerical Bargaining Committee